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The Primary Years             
 Because kids don’t come with a manual!!


  Parenting is the hardest job in the world and     

          we could all do with a bit of help and  encouragement.

[image: image3.jpg]


Family Matters York invites you to a five-session course for parents of primary school children giving us “time out” to think about:
· helping your child to be happy at home 
    and school

· managing difficult behaviour

· your own issues
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To book a place or for any further information please contact Helen Atkinson on 789214 
or email helenatkinson@fmy.org.uk
The course is free to attend thanks to generous funding from York City Council.

Dates :  Fridays  4, 11, 18, 25 Nov & 2 Dec


Time:    9.30 to 11.30am 


Venue:  Oaken Grove Community Centre


Reid Park, Oaken Grove, Haxby, York YO32 3QW























